

Tom Barrett Mayor

Bevan K. Baker, CHE Commissioner of Health

Health Department

Administration



Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653 phone (414) 286-3521 fax (414) 286-5990 web site: www.milwaukee.gov

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jeffery Osterman

Legislative Reference Bureau

FROM:

Bevan K. Baker, CHE

Commissioner of Health

DATE:

December 17, 2004

SUBJECT:

Applications for Ambulance Certification 2005

Attached are the completed Ambulance Certification Applications for your file.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact my assistant, Peggy Luckow at extension 3970.

Thank you